
HOLLY TOWNSHIP PLANNING 

COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

CANCELLATION 
 

The regular meeting of the Planning Commission 

scheduled for 6:30 P.M. Wednesday, MAY 14, 2025 

at the Holly Township Hall 102 Civic Dr. has been 

canceled due to lack of business. 

 
Karin S. Winchester 

Holly Township Clerk 

 

           

  


